
EQUITY
INCLUSION

P R O F E S S I O N A L  L E A R N I N G  S E R I E S

AND

Join us for a conversation with parents, students, 
and educators representing the diverse cultures 
within the Rush-Henrietta community. Members 
from our multicultural community will share their 
experiences of acculturating into a new country, 
language, culture, and school. Explore the unique 
strengths offered by our multicultural community 
and the strategies used to support families facing 
an unfamiliar educational system and culture.  

SESSION

Date: Wednesday, October 26
Time: 5:30-7:00 p.m.
Virtual Session: Link to be provided 
upon confirmation of registration
Register: www.rhnet.org/PLS

Community Panel: Supporting 
Multilingual Students and Families1

Please note the session may be recorded and available online for later viewing and professional learning purposes. 
Staff may use participation in the live session for CTLE/ENL credits.

Registration for other sessions to come.

November 30  March 29 April 26

Be sure to join us for the other sessions in the Professional Learning Series, scheduled for:

Rush-Henrietta is pleased to offer a series of four equity and inclusion professional 
learning opportunities during the 2022-2023 school year. Rush-Henrietta staff, 
community members, and students are invited to participate. 


